
36 To explore ways in which you can join the 300-member-strong John Hargate Society family, please contact Bob Barr, 
director of gift planning at 603-229-4875, rbarr@sps.edu, or visit our web site at www.sps.edu/plannedgiving.

Charlie and Nina McKee understand 
the importance of family. And their 
family has been an important part 
of St. Paul’s School for several gen-
erations, dating back more than  
100 years.

The McKees just got closer to their 
SPS family, each committing a por-
tion of their retirement funds to  
St. Paul’s School, and becoming mem- 
bers of the John Hargate Society.

Making St. Paul’s School the ben-
eficiary of your retirement funds is 
a tax-efficient way to make a gift 
to the School and, like the McKees, 
keep it in the family.

1898 	 David (Grandfather)

1922 	 Elliott (Father)

1933	 Fred (Uncle)

1951 	 Elliott (Brother)

1958 	 Don Pillsbury (Cousin)

1958 	 Charlie and Nina

1981 	 Nina (Daughter)

1983 	 Charlie (Son)

1987 	 David (Nephew)

1988 	 Elihu (Nephew)

2012 	 Nina (Granddaughter)

2014	 Aidan (Grandson)
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